
From: Kimberly Hudolin <kimhudolin@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 3:09 PM 
To: Cheng, Christopher <CCheng@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 120 Packard 
 
 
I learned from Susan Wineberg, and subsequently saw in an MLive article, that a developer proposes to 
replace the home at 120 Packard with an apartment building targeted to UofM students.  My husband 
and I live at 303 N. Division in a home of the same vintage as 120 Packard (1840's).  We are supportive of 
expanding affordable housing and student housing in the city, but would hate to see a home from the 
earliest days of Ann Arbor destroyed.  It would be ideal if this home could be preserved in its current 
historic location.  If the city has decided that this location must become a large apartment building, then 
I would suggest that the existing home be moved to a new location, where I'm sure it could find an 
appreciative owner occupant or tenant(s).  
Kim Hudolin 
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